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Pastor Kyle Witek 

Janice and I are so often humbled in the position that we serve in as Field Coordi-
nators to Haiti. Let us allow these pictures to talk for us. We know the quality of 
the boat pic is not the best, but those are Pastors Leon and Eddy in the boat 
dressed in their suits and ties - NOT going fishing! They needed to get to a double 
marriage (See other pic) and a pastoral ordination in a nearby town. But due to the 
real dangers of gang activity along the roads, they needed to hire this boat. At first 
we just smiled, but then we looked closer and noticed that this boat actually has a 

leak! They were having to keep their feet 
up on some boards to keep them dry for 
the trip. Our point? Pastors like these are 
the servants that many of you partner 
with. When I asked him about it, Leon just 
said, “Yes...Taking a leaky boat to go to 
do the work of The Master.” God bless and 
KEEP these dear servants of His, as they 
labor for Him with such abandon!  

We Thank The Lord for A Thriving School! 

Consider Partnering with Pastor Eddy Romeus 

Janice and I have known Eddy Romeus long before he got married, was ordained, 
and left his job to serve full-time as senior pastor of a church in the St. Marc area 
under the Baptist Haiti Mission. He courageously worked as our driver, when no 
one else would dare travel where we needed to go. He also sacrificially served our 
short-term teams, taking off work to escort us in his own vehicle to remote village 
churches for projects. His integrity and character have been proven over the years, 
as he has served alongside Pastors Leon and Faude. We can also personally vouch 

for his ability to preach. I will never forget 
hearing him open an obscure passage from 
the Old Testament, that I myself considered a 
challenge, into a marvelous and clear Gospel 
message. The Haiti Relief Fund, however, has 
recently been the major source of his support.  
 

Pastor Eddy would be the next man we would 
bring to promote in The States, but a tour at 
this time is impossible. If the Lord leads, 
would you consider him for monthly support?     

 

Due to approximately $4,000 sent in to The Haiti Relief Fund, along with a special 
school donation, we gratefully report that the church school has resumed for now! 


